
 
 
October 20, 2022
 

Dear Hemanth Rudraraju
 

On behalf of Isha Foundation, I would like to express our heartfelt appreciation for your generous

contribution. Your financial support has helped Isha make great strides in our efforts to foster

wellbeing through individual transformation.
 

This letter is an acknowledgment for the below mentioned contribution in the tax year 2022 to Isha

Foundation. This letter also verifies that you have not received any tangible benefits in return for

your donation. The consolidated donation details are provided below. Isha Foundation, Inc is a

non-profit 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. Our EIN # is 62-1794866. 
 

For any questions or enquiries please contact us at donate@ishausa.org or 931-668-1900
 
 

 

Thank you again for your generous gift. 
 

Yours truly, 

 

Dr. Kalpana Rajdev 

President, Board of directors 

Isha Foundation, Inc 
 
 

Isha Foundation, Inc . 951 Isha Lane, McMinnville, TN 37110 . Ph: 931-668-1900
www.ishaUSA.org . finance@ishausa.org

Project Reference Number Amount Donation Date

Isha Yoga Center

California
pzd7b9nc $ 1000.00 07/29/2022


